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August 20, 2024 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Construction start notification for CTH CC / West Folsom Street Improvements  
  (33rd street – Kane Road)    
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
Construction for CTH CC / W. Folsom Street will begin on September 3rd. Haas Sons is the contractor 
that will be completing the construction project. Construction will be completed by the end of October. 
There may be some delay in pavement marking and grass seeding depending on weather conditions 
during the later part of October. Access to your residence will be interrupted when the sanitary sewer 
and water main are being installed in front of your home. The contractor will work with you on access 
and notify you of the interruptions as they work through the project.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience as we get this project completed. Feel free to contact me 
if you have any questions by either calling 715.839.2952 or emailing Jon.Johnson@eauclairecounty.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
Jon Johnson 
 
Jon Johnson 
Highway Commissioner 
 
Cc –  Jennifer Meyer - Town of Union Chair 
 Leah Ness – Engineer, City of Eau Claire  
 Brett Geboy – County Board Supervisor 
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